
	

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
November 29 – December 30, 2018 

Presented by 
Studios on the Park 

1130 Pine Street, Paso Robles, California 
 
Fine crafts artists are invited to apply for Studios on the Park’s seventh annual Handcrafted for 
the Holidays. Opening November 29, the invitational exhibition and retail sale will be on 
display weekly Monday - Sunday through December 30, 2018. Our large atrium exhibition 
space will be arranged into “vignettes” featuring selected premier crafts. 
 
The show is devoted to bringing wide public attention to the field of fine craft. The 40% 
commission collected by Studios on the Park supports our efforts to make the creative process 
available to the public through our unique nonprofit open studio facility and educational 
programming. In addition to handling sales, Studios will provide holiday gift-wrapping. Artists 
need not be present. 
  
We hope you’ll consider being part of Handcrafted for the Holidays! 
  
Application Timeline 
September 10  Application deadline 
September 15  Applicants notified of their selection 
  
Application 
To apply to be featured in Handcrafted for the Holidays at Studios on the Park, please submit 
at least four (4) images for consideration. Images must be of current work and representative of 
works to be sold during the show. Photos and CDs will NOT be returned without an addressed, 
stamped envelope. There are no application forms and no application fees! 
 
ØSubmit your application to: Sasha Irving at sasha@studiosonthepark.org or                     
Handcrafted for the Holidays c/o Studios on the Park, P.O. Box 3000, Paso Robles, CA 93447. 
  
Contact 
If you have any questions regarding this show, please contact: 
Sasha Irving, Executive Director 
sasha@studiosonthepark.org 
(805) 610-5596 
 

We look forward to receiving your application and featuring your work in 
Handcrafted for the Holidays at Studios on the Park! 


